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Section 500.70  Capital Development Board 

Any construction or construction-related professional and artistic services in excess of the small purchase threshold for construction, found on the Illinois Procurement Policy Board website (ppb.illinois.gov) and updated annually, necessary for the OAG will be procured by the CPO of the Capital Development Board or by any other appropriate State agency CPO.  Any request for such services will be submitted to the appropriate CPO in accordance with applicable rules.  In the event of an emergency, the CPO may arrange for such construction as is necessary to protect the property and records of the OAG pending the making of arrangements with the appropriate State agency CPO. 

(Source:  Amended at 35 Ill. Reg. 5307, effective April 1, 2011)
